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City Receives Excellence Award for CAFR 

The Government Finance Officers Association of the United States and Canada (GFOA) 

recently announced the 2013 Certificate of Achievement for Excellence in Financial 

Reporting has been awarded to the City of Post Falls. The City was recognized for its 

comprehensive annual financial report (CAFR). An Award of Financial Reporting 

Achievement has also been awarded to City Administrator Shelly Enderud. Enderud 

prepared the CAFR while she was City Finance Director. 

 

“Cities are not required to submit the CAFR to GFOA, but cities with good financial 

practices usually do,” Finance Director Jason Faulkner said.  “For 15 consecutive years the 

City has been recognized for its financial management,” said Faulkner. “This is impressive 

because many municipal entities try to achieve the Certificate of Achievement as a one-

time goal.”  

 

The GFOA awards are given for meeting the high reporting standards of the program and 

demonstrating a constructive “spirit of full disclosure” to clearly communicate the City’s 

financial story to its citizens. Citizens can view the CAFR on the City’s website at 

www.postfallsidaho.org. 
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